
 
 

 
By email 
 
Hi, 
 
I would like to oppose the application of a private club/business taking over the public community 
centre at Muirhead. 
 
This community hub is a major asset to local area and the local residents rely on this community 
service and from what I have read so far I do not think the gymnastic club with maintain or enhance 
that service. 
 
Regards, 

 
 

TROON 
 
 


